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Team Parent Meetings 

 

Team parent meetings are extremely important to the successful operation of a team.  The initial 

parent-coach meeting at the start of the season will determine parent volunteer roles for the 

upcoming season as well as coaches will take this time to explain their expectations and 

coaching philosophy. Throughout the season, many of the team decisions will be made during 

these meetings and every parents input is important.  Parents are expected to attend all scheduled 

team meetings. Coaches (or meeting organizers) are expected to give parents ample notice of a 

scheduled meeting.  A 50% majority of parents in attendance at a scheduled team meeting will 

rule any decisions.  Meeting frequency will be determined by each team individually.   

 

 

 

 


